
Santos, Cayetano

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Nourbakhsh, Hossein r
Monday, September 21, 2009 9:50 AM
The Specters
Dias, Antonio; Santos, Cayetano; Hackett, Edwin
ACRS Meeting on SOARCA

Dear Mr. Specter,

The NRC staff has requested to postpone the discussion of SOARCA with the ACRS to early next year. The
ACRS has tentatively scheduled the SOARCA meeting for February 4-6, 2010. I will inform you as soon as the
exact date and time for the meeting is finalized. The meeting will be public and will be held in ACRS
conference room in the 2nd floor of the Two White Flint Building in Rockville. I will register you in advance so
that you do not have to wait for registration.

You have up to 10 minutes to address the Committee on any specific areas related to the SOARCA. If you
need more time, I can check with the Chairman. You should assume that the Committee members have had
the opportunity to read the material that you have provided before.

Best Regards,

Hossein Nourbakhs

Hossein Nourbakhsh, Ph.D.

Senior Technical Advisor

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Tel: (301)415-5622
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Fromr'The Spectets [mailto:mhspecter(•ns.svmpatico.ca1
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2009 7:54 AM
To: Nourbakhsh, Hossein
Subject: November ACRS meeting

Dear Dr. Nourbakhsh,

November will soon be upon us, so I thought that I would write to you for some guidance.

I am looking forward to making a presentation to the full committee in November. Is there a specific day and
time that is assigned for such a presentation? Is there a set time limit for my presentation? Should I assume
that the committee members have had the opportunity to read the material I have forwarded to you? I assume
that the ACRS meeting will be held in Rockville in an unclassified area. If so, what room should I proceed to
and does security need to be given my name in advance? Are there specific areas that any committee member
wished me to address?

I appreciate any guidance you can help me with.

Sincerely,

Herschel Specter

m hspectera ns, sympatico. ca
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Original Message -----

From: Nourbakhsh, Hossein <mailto:Hossein.Nourbakhshanrc.qov>

To: The Specters j(6 ) .

Cc: Hackett, Edwin <mailto:Edwin.Hackett(-nrc.qov>

Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2009 12:46 PM
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______________________________ ~ ~ - -

Subject:•RE: Comments on the SOARCA program

Dear Mr. Specter,

I am glad that my white paper was useful to you.

As for transmitting your comments, you can send your comments to me. I will share them with the ACRS
members. The Committee plans to discuss SOARCA during its November 5-7, 2009 meeting. You are also
welcome to come here, on your expense, and make a statement to the Committee on the subject during the
Full Committee meeting on SOARCA.

Best Regards

Hossein Nourbakhsh

Hossein Nourbakhsh, Ph.D.

Senior Technical Advisor

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Tel: (301)415-5622

3


